
Comment Deadline for 
Second Draft Telecommunications Regulations 

 
Comment Date: June 21, 2017 
 
On April 7 2016, the Executive Director of the Navajo Nation Telecommunications Regulatory 
Commission (NNTRC) circulated draft telecommunications regulations the NNTRC may 
consider in an upcoming docket.  
 
On May 11th, 2017, the Executive Director of the Navajo Nation Telecommunications 
Regulatory Commission (NNTRC) circulated the second draft of the telecommunication 
regulations that the NNTRC may consider in an upcoming docket. 
 
The NNTRC Office has set a deadline of June 22, 2017, which is 6 weeks from the public release 
date for receiving informal comments.  Interested parties may file comments on or before the 
date indicated by email, postal mail, or hand delivery.  Comments should include your name and 
your statement on the matter. Submitted documents will be made available on the NNTRC 
website by the NNTRC Office.   
 
For the Navajo Public not able to print the web version from www.nntrc.org of the draft 
regulations and this Public Notice contact the NNTRC Office by phone at (928)871-7854 to 
request a single mailed copy. 
 
Filings can be sent by hand by commercial courier, or U.S. Postal Service mail. All filings must 
be addressed to the NNTRC Office. 
 
M. Teresa Hopkins, Executive Director 
Navajo Nation Telecommunication Regulatory Commission 
RE: Second Draft Telecommunciations Regulations 
Email Address: mthopkins@navajo-nsn.gov 
 
Mail Address: 
PO box 7440 
Window Rock, AZ 86515 
 
Physical Address: 
Morgan Blvd 
Building #2740, Training Center 
Window Rock, AZ 86515 
 
All hand-delivered or messenger-delivered paper filings for the NNTRC can be delivered to 
NNTRC Office on Morgan Blvd or to the reception desk at the Office of the President and Vice 
President in Window Rock, Arizona. 
 
The filing hours are 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. All hand deliveries should be addressed to the 
NNTRC Office. 

http://www.nntrc.org
mailto:mthopkins@navajo-nsn.gov

